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COUNTY FURLOUGH DAY SCHEDULED FOR 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2010  

 
Due to the County’s budget situation, the County Board of Commissioners approved the implementation of 

four unpaid furlough days for County employees at the beginning of the budget year.  

 

Thursday, November 11, 2010 is Veterans Day and a legal holiday.  Friday, November 12, 2010 is a 

scheduled furlough day for all County employees, with two exceptions; employees in the Sheriff’s Office and the 

Roads/Parks Department will be open and operating as usual.   

 

Residents should note that they will not be able to conduct County business on Friday, November 12th, 

however, the State Court Offices will be open from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.   
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